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I am opposed as this make it harder for people to vote, which is intended as a way to 

suppress voters. This system has been in place for decades and has never been an 

issue. There has been no fraud in our elections, so I think it's a very bad idea and 

unethical to make it harder for Oregon residents to vote. 


